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Comments: I am writing to express my support of the Perpetua project in Stibnite. I have been following this

project for some time and was able to speak with a geologist from Perpetua and attend a technical session on

the project at AEMA Annual Meeting in Reno this fall, 2022. The project plans to safely and responsibly extract

critical minerals in alignment with our country's and the world's mineral needs and environmental concerns. The

economic and social impacts are completely positive for the region. They plan to go above and beyond

comparable industry practices for site restoration and rehabilitation, and indeed have already completed

significant clean up work at the site. 


